
May-July Painting Holidays 2021

Please read this document fully.
We trust you are keeping well and staying safe. There is much to be optimistic about in 2021 and we are looking
forward to welcoming everyone this year.

It is clearly great news that the vaccine is being rolled out at a decent pace and this is cause for tangible hope but
with the new strains of the virus we still need to be cautious in the short term despite our confidence in the
medium and long term. If everything goes to plan according to the government's announcements as heard on the
news then we hope to be able to run the holidays from May but, as we all know with this virus, if there are any
complications then this could delay the release of lockdown so we are keeping an eye on all the figures,
projections and announcements.

In the light of this our payment terms for final balances remain 60 days for all holidays in May, June and July
2021 at this stage. In addition, if the 60 day due date is reached and you haven't heard from us please don't
worry as we may be waiting on a further announcement. We will send out the usual email reminders when we
are ready so please wait for more information from us an email reminder before paying your final balance.

For any queries please respond by email in the first instance as this is the most efficient way for us to
send/receive communications at the moment.

Many Thanks.

Matt and Gill Clark.


